
From: Monique Lauzon
To: Susan Campbell, Mrs.; Mathieu Laperle, Mr.
Cc: Frank DiGiovanni, Mr
Subject: RE: All you can eat proposal
Date: September 28, 2022 3:08:00 PM
Attachments: Mandatory Meal Plan Review draft-sept 2022.docx

Hello!
 
In preparation for tomorrow’s meeting, here’s a first draft of the meal plan review based on our
earlier discussion and research.
If other points/ideas come to mind, please include them in the document.
 
Thanks and see you tomorrow!
Monique L
 

From: Susan Campbell, Mrs. <susan.campbell@mcgill.ca> 
Sent: September 27, 2022 12:03 PM
To: Monique Lauzon <monique.lauzon@mcgill.ca>
Cc: Frank DiGiovanni, Mr <frank.digiovanni@mcgill.ca>
Subject: RE: All you can eat proposal
 
Hi Monique
My input from our discussion yesterday and based on the consultant’s report for Simon Fraser:

That’s about it.  If I think of anything else, I will send it along.
Susan



 
 

From: Frank DiGiovanni, Mr <frank.digiovanni@mcgill.ca> 
Sent: Monday, September 26, 2022 4:01 PM
To: Monique Lauzon <monique.lauzon@mcgill.ca>
Cc: Susan Campbell, Mrs. <susan.campbell@mcgill.ca>; Frank DiGiovanni, Mr
<frank.digiovanni@mcgill.ca>
Subject: All you can eat proposal
 
Hi Monique,
 
As discussed today, here are the points;
 
I visited 2 universities in Ottawa with an “all you can eat” plan and both were operated by
contracted FSP’s.  Both had 1 very large dining hall…
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